
 

Parent, Teachers and Friends Association 

 

10th June 2021 

Dear parents, carers and friends of Kibworth CofE Primary School 

We know that the last 18 months have been challenging for everyone and we hope that this letter finds 

you in good spirits after everything we have been through.  As we move towards a renewed sense of 

normality, we are excited to let you know that we are in the early stages of planning KPA fundraising 

activities. 

We need your views! 

The KPA raise funds by running events for children and families in order to support the school to purchase 

things that might not be possible from the school budget. In the past we have run school discos, movie 

nights, Christmas and summer fayres and held uniform sales.  

 

Over the last few years, the KPA has been able to pay for playground markings, sun shelters, storage 

facilities, friendship benches, outdoor play equipment and annually supports the Year 6 leaver events to 

name a few things. 

As we move towards starting fundraising again, we would really like to gain the view of parents, carers and 

friends and ask you to complete the attached short questionnaire.  Tell us what events you would like to 

support and your ideas for things that would benefit our children that the KPA could fund.  Please use the 

following link:     https://forms.office.com/r/TCKQzBcCpp 

Summer Term Event 

On Friday, 18th June there will be a non-uniform day to re-launch KPA fund raising.  Sadly, there will be no 

summer fayre this year but we would be grateful if you would donate to the KPA instead.  We will send out 

further details of how you can donate next week. 

 

We were hoping to be able to hold a uniform sale this term but until government announcements later 

this month do not think that we can do this in a COVID safe way.  We are currently reviewing our stock of 

second-hand uniform and will send an update via the newsletter later this month. 

 

Other ways you can help 

If you purchase from Amazon, an easy way to support the KPA is to make your purchases using the 

smile.amazon.co.uk website and select Kibworth Parents Association as your linked charity.  Every 

purchase you make will mean that a donation is made to the KPA.  We are currently getting a small 

donation from this – with your help this can be increased! 

 

Finally, the KPA could not run without the support of parents, carers and friends! A big thankyou to anyone 

that has supported in the past and we hope that you will be able to continue to offer your support – no 

matter how small it really does make a difference!  If you are interested in helping out at an event in the 

future or would like to attend a future meeting please get in touch.  Our email address is 

KPAKibworth@gmail.com. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Felicity (Chair), Heidi (Secretary) and Kathryn (Treasurer) 
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